
Reference: FS622813936

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 21/3107/FUL

Address: Barnes HospitalSouth Worple WayEast SheenLondonSW14 8SU

Proposal: Demolition of existing structures and redevelopment of site including construction of three new buildings

comprising 106 residential units of mixed tenure (Use Class C3), alterations and conversion of two existing buildings for 3

residential use (Use Class C3), car and cycle parking, landscaping and associated works

Comments Made By

Name: Mrs. Veronica Congdon

Address: 81 South Worple Way East Sheen London SW14 8NG

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: A decision was due more than 2 years ago! Can LBRUT seriously not find a slot in their Committee schedule
to rule on this case???Maybe you are waiting for Hammersmith Bridge to open first? As we have more time, I can add that
the 5 new houses built on the other end of South Worple way have now been completed and the developers very sensibly
asked for road widening to improve road and pedestrian safety ( lots of mothers with buggies coming along the pavement
to schools. THIS scheme, however has not taken any road widening into account, a dangerous hazard to myself who
cycles this way often, as the road pitches as you get beyond the cemetery and coming up to White Hart Lane. in short, I
emphasise again, that road safet, especially for deliveries and construction needs to be thoroughly assessed. I look
forward to receiving news of a Committee hearing sothat we might prepare our case- Ill start wearing a head cam when
cycling past next....


